
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Great Oaks Weekly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  Have a good Easter Holiday and see you back on 

Monday 15th April  
    

 

 

We celebrated the end of term today by surprising 20 pupils and staff with Chocolate eggs live in 

Assembly. All 20 had been nominated by others in the school for a variety of reasons and were all 

deserving of a special treat. The eggs were delivered to classes by our Easter Bunny/chicks/ 

Pathway Managers! We have also had eggs donated for every pupil in the school and college which 

they will be bringing home tonight. 

Meanwhile some classes have been looking at the religious meaning of Easter. Below are some 

pictures of Easter gardens created by pupils in 3PP. 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Fashion Show          

Pupils who have been studying health and beauty 

on the Vocational studies course on a Friday 

morning put on a great Fashion show for some 

of the Pathway 2 classes last Friday (see below), 

The pupils did all the costumes hair and make-

up themselves. 

 

 

   

 

All the very best wishes to Miss Phillips who is 

getting married to Toby during the Easter holidays. 

 

We are also sadly saying goodbye to one of our 

teachers Miss Saunders who is leaving us today. 

We wish her all the very best in her future 

endeavours  

Best wishes 

School Dinners       

Globe Theatre trip 

Pupils in Year 10travelled to London on Tuesday to 

the Glober Theatre to watch a very modern 

interpretation of Shakespear’s Romeo and Juliet. 

They had a fascinating day and even had time for a 

bit of sight seeing  

  

   

Just a reminder that City Caterers are raising 

their prices from 1st April so we will therefore 

have to increase the price of school dinners to 

£2.95 from after Easter   

    

 


